
Good evening Godwin Families, 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend last night’s town hall.  We appreciate all of your continued 
support as we prepare to celebrate the Class of 2022.  

For those unable to attend or those who may want to review the information that was shared, here is the link to 
the meeting recording:  Town Hall Meeting Video Link -- use this link if you have problems and download to view!  

Some of the topics that were discussed are also included below! 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

●​ April 23 -- Prom at The Richmond Downtown Marriott  
○​ Address: 500 East Broad Street Richmond, Virginia 23219 

●​ June 1-2 -- Senior laptop collection, through government classes  
●​ June 2-3 -- Senior exam review days, all classes 
●​ June 3 -- Last instructional day for seniors - exam exempt notification for seniors  
●​ June 9 -- Senior Honors Assembly - 7pm, Godwin Auditorium 
●​ June 13 -- Graduation Practice, tentatively scheduled for 10am  
●​ June 13 -- Senior Picnic, tentatively scheduled for 1:30pm, following graduation practice  

Required Clothing for graduation 

Graduates will wear one of the following options whenever gowns are worn: 

●​ White button down shirt, tie, black slacks, black socks, & black dress shoes 
●​ Black skirt with a white blouse, & black dress shoes, or  
●​ White or black dress and black dress shoes  
●​ **Jeans, khakis, sneakers, flip-flops, & floppy sandals are not permitted.  

We discussed the Senior Exam Exemption policy. We also talked through some of the supports that are available 
to help your senior to finish strong.   

Please mark your calendar for our next senior family town hall which is scheduled for Monday, May 16th at 7pm.  
During that meeting we will share more specific graduation details, review fees/obligations procedures, share 
how many tickets each family will receive and the process for parking passes.  We will also share sign-up 
opportunities for parents to support the Senior Picnic which will be held on June 13th at Godwin.  

This message as well as the recording of the town hall will also be available on the senior class website in 
case you want to review it later.  

Thank you for your continued support!  

Dr. Jessica Burbic, Administrator for the Class of 2022  
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